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Starlink Kit California “Prop 65“ Statement 

 

California’s Safe Drinking Water and Toxic Enforcement Act of 1986 (“Proposition 65“) 

was enacted to give California citizens the ability to make informed decisions and 

protect themselves from potential exposure to carcinogens and reproductive toxins.  

 

Space Exploration Technologies Corporation recognizes the importance of restricting 

and regulating chemicals in our products, as it is essential in maintaining the safety of 

our customers. All Starlink Kits are compliant with global requirements, i.e. RoHS, 

REACH and Prop65.  

 

Based on product design and supplier material disclosures, we have determined that 

Starlink Kits do not contain chemicals in ammounts which would triggger a notification 

or warning under Proposition 65.  

 

See http://www.oehha.ca.gov/prop65 for more information on Proposition 65.  
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